
 

October 16, 2012 
 

 

 

 

From:  Peggi Knight, P.E.  
 Director, Research and Development  
 
To: Max Grogg 
 Research Programs Manager  
 Iowa Division, Federal Highway Administration 
 
Re:   Pooled Fund Project TPF-5(100) Slag Cement 
 
This letter is a revision due to a change in the SPR research funding administrator at the 
Iowa Department of Transportation.  The Iowa Department of Transportation accepts the 
responsibility to lead the pooled fund project TPF-5(100) Deicer Scaling Resistance of 
Concrete Mixtures Containing Slag Cement. 
 
Iowa DOT will administer pooled fund contributions, both Federal and non-Federal, 
transferred through FMIS, interstate transfers or through the pay.gov procedure, and 
will review and pay expenses related to this project.  All monetary transactions will be 
documented according to DOT procedures and Federal laws. 
 
Please contact Linda Narigon at (515) 239-1471 if you have any questions. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
  

 
 

Peggi Knight 
Director, Office of Research & Development  


